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Rules Committee,

We who live in Oregon are independent thinkers and that is why we want to make sure that
our votes, and those of all Americans 
COUNT. The time has come for our country's President to be elected by a National Popular
Vote.

carol knutson 
cbknut14@gmail.com 
3973 SE Mall St. 
Portland, Oregon 97202
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